@ PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
PO. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSEcom

May 14, 2013

Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Docket No. UE-130137 - Advice No. 2013-01
Docket No. UG-130138 - Advice No. 2013-02
Docket No. UE-121697 — Electric Decoupling Proposal
Docket No. UG-121705 — Natural Gas Decoupling Proposal

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to WAC 480-100-198, and 480-90-198, Notice Verification and Assistance,
Puget Sound Energy (the “Company”) is providing this statement that it has provided
notice in the above-referenced dockets in accordance with WAC 480-100-197 and WAC
480-90-197, Adjudicative Proceedings Where Public Testimony Will Be Taken, by
inserting notice into customer bills starting on April 15, 2013 through May 13, 2013, by
providing electronic notice in accordance with WAC 480-100-179 and 480-90-179 to
customers who have chosen electronic billing by electronically posting of the notice on
April 5, 2013 through the present and by direct mail to the remaining customers on May 9,
2013.

On October 25, 2012 the Company and the Northwest Energy Coalition filed a petition
seeking approval of an electric and a natural gas decoupling mechanism (“Decoupling
Filing”) that was assigned Docket Nos. UE-121697 and UG-121705. On February 4,
2013, the Company submitted tariff changes to the Commission designed to increased rates
for electric customers and decrease rates for natural gas services through an expedited rate
filing (“ERF Filing”) which was assigned Docket Nos. UE-130137 and UG-130138. On
March 28, 2013 the Commission issued Order 02, Consolidation Order; Prehearing
Conference Order; Notice of Hearing, in Docket Nos. UE-121697 and UG-121705 and a
similarly titled Order 02 in Docket Nos. UE-130137 and UG-130138. In both sets of
Dockets the hearing was set for May 16, 2013. The Company responded to the notice
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requirements of WAC 480-100-197 and 480-90-197 which were triggered by Order 02 in
the Decoupling Filing and the ERF Filing by issuance of a single notice, a copy of which is
attached.

The Company also states that it has provided a copy of the notice at least one newspaper of
general circulation and at least one radio station and at least one television station in the
area affected in accordance with the requirements of WAC 480-100-197(4).

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information about this notice
publication or the posting. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-
2110.

Very truly yous,

Enclosure
cc: Simon J. ffitch
Sheree Strom Carson



